
    
 

Follow us on Social Media via the school website, Instagram and Facebook! 
Please follow, like and share our page!  @sacredheartwadhurst 

 

  
 

NEWSLETTER NO.14 AUTUMN TERM – 15th DEC 2023 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

The website has been updated to include all events for this term together with future dates already decided.  

Please follow the link https://www.sacredheartwadhurst.org.uk/events  

 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES – WEEK 1 

SPRING TERM 

 

Thu 4th January  Return to school for Spring Term 08:45 

Fri 5th January Parent and Toddler Session 09:00 – 10:15 

WEEK 2 

 

Mon 8th January  Clubs start  

Wed 10th January U9/8 Girls Hockey v St Ronan’s (Home) 14:00 – 15:30 

Fri 11th January  Awards Assembly 08:55 – 09:25 

 
 

Congratulations to Barnaby in Year 4 who was awarded a special 

Romero Cross by CAFOD in Mass on Sunday. He was commended for 

the amazing amount of money (over £800) he personally raised for the 

charity CAFOD by cycling twice round Bewl Water. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ottilie (Y4) was in Nottingham last weekend with her 

netball team, Boost, as they were invited to watch the  

England netball team for their match against South Africa. 

Ottilie had also been lucky enough to be chosen as a 

Mascot for the England team. England won the series  

2-1.  

 

Congratulations to Sophie-Ann (Y3) who recently gained her 

yellow belt in Karate and to Vivienne (Y3) and Genevieve (Y5) 

who both attained the rank of 8th Kup (yellow belt) in 

Taekwondo. 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



    
 

 
 

  

    Staff and children enjoyed a delicious Christmas Lunch on Wednesday. Thank you to Father Christmas for     

    making a special, surprise visit to the children. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



    
 

 
 
 
 
 
  



    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Parents, if you have any old pots and pans, these would be greatly appreciated for our Forest School area. 


